Wendy Strangeway

From:

Eric Ambler <ambler@sky.com>

Sent:

04 July 2016 09:04

To:

Planning

Subject:

NYM/2016/0057/FL

Dear Mr M Hill

With reference to the above application, I see from the amended plans, as thought the toilet block is situated directly next to our dining room and under our bedroom, we have sent comments on this previously, after seeing the answer from environment health officer, Julie Peirson, was that there had been no prior complaints, however, the previous toilet block was at the far end of the building attached to Mrs Richardsons house, which was unoccupied at the opening times of the cafe, no where near our house. We believe a toilet block right next to our dining room and living room with windows opening into our private property is just not neighbourly and has the potential to be offensive, ie smell and noise from flushing. My husband is a paramedic and continuously works shifts and has a night shift pattern, the vast majority of people using a rural cafe where toilets aren't readily available, will use the toilet before leaving and getting into their car, therefore the toilets are directly under the bedroom and will be constantly been flushed for the whole of the working day, and when evening entertainment nights are on they will be used all evening as in previous years. We have no objection to the rest of the building just the positioning of the toilets which we feel are totally inappropriate, and could be moved to another area in the huge extension.

Mr and Mrs E Ambler Highfield House Newholm

